

August 27, 2021

To: San Francisco Recreation & Park Department Re: In-kind award from San Francisco Parks Alliance - Friends of the Japanese Tea Garden for the Japanese Tea Garden

Dear San Francisco Recreation and Park Department,

The San Francisco Parks Alliance and its fiscally sponsored partner, Friends of the Japanese Tea Garden, are pleased to provide up to \$400,000 in cash and in-kind gifts for restoration projects in the Japanese Tea Garden. This may include construction and design services related to restoration projects including the Pagoda, landscaping around the Pagoda, and planning and design of the improvements to the Long Bridge.

Since 2013, the Friends of the Japanese Tea Garden has partnered with San Francisco Parks Alliance and the San Francisco Recreation and Park Department to support the community's engagement, advocacy, and development of greater financial resources to benefit the Japanese Tea Garden. It has been our pleasure to support RPD in promoting the Garden's historic and cultural heritage and providing a space for San Franciscans and visitors to experience this special space. We are excited and committed to the restoration projects, which we believe will enhance access in particular to the Pagoda, the area around the Pagoda, and the Long Bridge.

We also appreciate the plans for donor recognition on the traditional decorative hardware of the Pagoda as well as the additional recognition planned for the boulders.

Sincerely,

-DocuSianed by: Drew Becher F33F21F2A100473...

Drew Becher CEO

San Francisco Parks Alliance